
June 26, 2018 

 

Effective immediately, all Ladies Club trips will depart from the  

FFG Police Dept. (formerly Discovery Center) at 5160 Peavine Rd. 

Construction will begin along the Lakeview side of the parking lot to make 

way for a new driveway.  PARK ALL CARS AT THE REAR OF THE LOT, 

BY THE MAUSOLEUM AREA, and AVOID THE LAKEVIEW SIDE OF THE LOT. 

Carpooling is appreciated. 

 

For all trips, click on “Policies & Procedures,” listed on the  

Travel Page of our website and print a copy for your review.   

 

 

   


